
 

 
 
 
July 17, 2018 
  
 
To:  NITC Certified Individuals 
From:  NITC Certification Department 
Subject:  New NITC QR cards 
 
 
 
As of August 1, 2018, NITC will no longer issue UA cards.  All certified individuals will receive 
NITC QR cards. 
 

1) NITC QR cards will replace UA, STAR, NITC cards, STAR cards, and current NITC cards. 
2) Cards are issued only once.    

a) Newly certified members will receive QR cards. 
b) Currently certified Members will receive new QR cards upon their next renewal.    

3) A $15.00 fee will be required for Duplicate/Reprint cards. 
 
To view certifications, download the ISAQR Application from AppStore or Play Store and Click on 
Scan QR. 

 
 
Certification information will continue to be sent to the UA and posted on the UA net and the NITC 
Certification Look Up page. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact the NITC Certification Department in our Los 
Angeles office at (877) 457-6482.  We look forward to working with you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David Otterstein 
Executive Director/Quality Manager  


	From:  NITC Certification Department

